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          Over North News 

The Over North News is published 

and printed at the Rural  

Community Office! 

All Ads are due no later than the 

15th of every month so the  

newsletter can be delivered during 

the first week of the month. 

Pricing of ads will vary by size. 

To submit an ad for the 

Over North News you can email:  

uppermiramichi@gmail.com  

or drop them off at the 

Rural Community Office at               

6094 Route 8, Boiestown, NB 

Garbage  

PICK - UP  

 

May 2019 

  
Garbage Pickup 

May 1 & 2 
May 8 & 9 

May 15 & 16 
May 29 & 30 

 
Recycle 

May 22 & 23 

       Monthly Meetings 

Rural Community Monthly Public Council Meeting....................................................................May 27th @ 7:00 pm 

Landmark Lodge #51 F & AM .................................................................................Third Tuesday of the Month @ 7:30pm 

Normandy Branch #78 Legion.........................................................................Ladies Auxiliary - 3rd Tuesday of the month 

                           Regular Meeting - 2nd Wednesday of the month 

                           Legion Executive - 2nd Wednesday of the month 

Upper Miramichi Lions Club............................................................................................1st and 3rd Sunday of the month 

May  2019 
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Rural Community of Upper Miramichi 

6094 Route 8 

Boiestown, NB   E6A 1M7 

uppermiramichi1@nb.aibn.com 

Phone: 506-369-9810; Fax: 506-369-8180 
The next regular monthly meeting of the Rural Community of Upper Miramichi will be held on 

 May  27 @  7 pm in the Community Room of the Upper Miramichi Community Centre. Deadline for  

receipt of agenda items and materials by the Clerk for this meeting is May  23rd @ 3pm. 

 

Please note that the due date for Over North News  
Advertisements is the 15th of the Month.  
Please submit your ad by this date to ensure it is in the next 
edition of the Over North News.  Thank You. 

 

 All dogs big or small   

Don’t forget to tag them all! 

  You can buy the tags at the Rural Community Office  

 $10.00 (males & spayed females) 

    $20.00 unspayed females 

              Keep your dog safe! 

 

 

Reminder to Residents 

BLUE BINS ARE FOR RECYCLING ONLY! 

Beginning in April any blue bins used for  

garbage will no longer be picked up. There will 

be a sticker affixed to the bin to notify that the 

garbage was not collected for this reason. 

This includes bins that have been painted over 

and have garbage marked on them.  

If you have painted a blue bin please make 

sure it is restored to its original condition. 

 

mailto:Uppermiramichi1@nb.aibn.com
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the TAX PLACE 
Peggy Price  

369-2301                                                                                 
pprice@nb.sympatico.ca 

6822 Route 8 Ludlow 
 

Income Tax Preparation 
Tax Season Hours 

Monday-Friday: 9am-8pm 
Saturday: 9am-12 noon 

 
Bookkeeping 

Payroll & HST Returns 
 

ARE YOU BEHIND IN FILING YOUR TAXES? 
GET BACK ON TRACK 

Whether it be one year, or several 
years, we can help! 

 
NO SLIPS, NO PROBLEM. 

CALL FOR AN APPOINTMENT 
 

We appreciate our customers and 
 invite you to enter to win our  

$500 Cash Draw 
Held on April 30, 2019 

 

 

$ We Make Your Life Less Taxing $ 

 

 

     

    

Prize Bingo  

    Saturday, May 18, 2019 

     Doors open at 5pm 

     Games begin at  6pm 

@            

        Boiestown Legion  

     All children Welcome! 

     Games are .50 cents per sheet 

            Canteen will be open 

        Hope to see you all there! 

  Sponsored by Normandy Br 78 Ladies Auxiliary   

 

 

 

Please Note 

The RCUM office will be closed from: 

June 5th –7th 

 to allow for staff training. 

We will be back on:  

Monday June 10th 
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    Ridgeway Baptist Church  

3133 Rte 625 

Parker Ridge NB 

Family Worship/Sunday School—Sundays 10:30 

Bible Fellowship Time—Tuesday 7:00 PM 

Kids Klub—Wednesday 6:30 PM 

Youth—Wednesday 6:30 PM 

Radical Friday—Friday 7:00 PM 

We also have monthly Ladies Meetings, Men’s Meetings, and Nursing Home Services 

 For more details contact Pastor Rick 365-0588 

Senior Sip ‘n’ Sup Fellowship 

Ridgeway Baptist Church  

3133 Rte 625  

Parker Ridge NB 

 

 

 

 

May 26th  @3:00 pm 

Menu: 

BBQ, Potatoe Salad & Dessert 

Tea & Coffee 

RSVP: May 22, 2019 

Pastor Rick 365-0588 

 

Note:  It is important that you call and notify us that 

you plan to attend as we can only accommodate 50 

people comfortably.  Also, this way we know who 

plans to attend in the event that we need to contact 

you due to a cancellation because of a storm or 

unforeseen circumstances. 

 

Thank You 

Please note: 

This is the last Sip ‘n’ Sup until September 2019 

Please watch for upcoming details on the  

following events at Ridgeway Baptist Church 

 

 
July 1—Canada Day Activities 

July 2-4—Summer Camp 

 

 

Nova Learning Centre is offering  

GED Online Courses right through the Summer. 

Work at your own pace and on your own time. 

Please let Rick know if you would like to sign up. 

 Call 365-0588 
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          Cupcakes for Cancer 
 
CNBA will be hosting “Cupcakes for Cancer” on 
Thursday May 23, 2019. The sale will be held during 
lunch hour for Middle School and High School  
Students.  
 
Cupcakes will sell for $1.00 each and must be nut 
free. All proceeds will go to the Relay for Life in 
Fredericton in June.  

If you are interested in donating cupcakes please 
drop them off the morning of May 23 at CNBA.  

Thank you in advance for your donations.  

If you have any questions please Sherry at 369-2365 

Thank You— Sherry Bruce 

 

 

 

 

The Brothers and Sisters and their Families of the Late Lawrence Perley O'Donnell extend our sincere gratitude to all 

family and friends for your various acts of Kindness and Condolences during the recent great loss of our dear brother 

Lawrence. Thank you for your prayers, cards, visits, phone calls, emails and your presence at the  

Visitation and Celebration of Life of our dear brother.  Special Thank you to Father Neil O’Siowy as officiant and being 

there for us, to Jeremy for your words of Remembrance, Pall-Bearers, Honorary Pall Bearers, Gail and Bliss for your  

music and singing, Sarah and Jackie for your poem and for all those who worked behind the scenes, providing the 

beautiful reception. For the whole community for you involvement! Special thanks to Ruthene for co-ordinating the 

reception and the McNamee Recreation Center for providing the venue. Also for all those who travelled from far and 

near to be with us. Lawrence would be extremely proud of all! 

 

With love and gratitude 

Mel & Joan, Juanita & Ernest, Yvonne & Haviland, Sis, Allen & Irma, Feem, Carlotta & Hank, Cleve & Trish  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 We would like to say thank you for all 

the acts of  kindness and generosity shown 

to us over the past several months.  

 Thanks to those who organized, helped 

at, participated in, attended and donated to 

the benefit held for us. It was extremely  

appreciated! 

 We are also very grateful for all the 

prayers, cards, notes, gifts, phone calls and 

messages of  encouragement. Your  

thoughtfulness and support have meant so 

much to our family!  

 
With heartfelt gratitude, 
Duane and Kim Hunter  
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The Boiestown Seniors Club  

We would like to invite anyone interested to come 

to our meeting on May 1st, 2019 at 1 o’clock to 

hear the RCMP give a talk on the newest scams on 

Senior Citizens that is going on right now.  

 

Also on Tuesday June 4, 2019 at 1 o’clock there will 

be someone from horizon Health to give a talk on 

“heart attacks for women”. Which everyone is 

 invited to also. 

 

They are being held at the  

Rural Community Building in Boiestown.  

 CNBA Grad 2019 Emily Campbell 

Emily, We are so proud of you and your  

accomplishments so far! 

 We wish you best at STU in September.  

Lots of love today and always!  

                  Love, Mom, Dad & Natalie 

We would like to invite everyone to celebrate Emily’s 

graduation with us  

Sunday, June 2, 2019 

McNamee Rec Center  

1:00 pm – 4:00 pm 

 



 

Over North News May Edition              

Tracey’s Barber 
Shop 

4 Mill Street  

Boiestown NB 

(506)369-8816 

 

 

  Thursday: Noon to 8 pM 

 Friday:  Noon to 8 pM 

 Saturday: 9 am to 1 pm 

   Walk-ins Welcome 

 

      No appointments Necessary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UPPER MIRAMICHI FIRE DEPARTMENT  

 

Please be advised that we will be filling pools 

again this year on weekends ONLY.  

The price is $50/load to be paid in advance at 

the Rural Community  Office or on delivery of 

the water. If you would like your name on the 

list for delivery please call the RCUM Office at  

369-9810. As always we can not guarantee the 

clarity of the water as it comes from any  

available source . 

 

Thank  you for your support.  

 

 

E.R. Long Electric 
Electrical Contractor 

Available Monday - Saturday 

 

Renovations, New Construction, Panel Upgrades,  

Generator Panels 

Call 369-2414 



 

Over North News May Edition              

(Johnny) John A. A. Martin 

June 17, 1985—May 25, 2017 

 

You Never Said Goodbye…………. 

 

You never said I’m leaving 
You never said Goodbye 
You were gone before I knew it 
And only God knew why 
A million times I needed you 
A million times I cried 
If love alone could have saved you 
You never would have died 
In life I loved you dearly 
In death I love you still 
In my heart you hold a place 
That no one could ever fill 
It broke my heart to lose you 
But you didn’t go alone 
For part of me went with you 
The day God took you home 

 

Love and miss you forever  and always…. 
 
Love Sister Tina, Jason, Mariah, Dalyce & Ashlee 
Love Brother Chris, Dianna 
Love Sister Jessie, Kayleigh & Alyvia 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Johnny A.A. Martin-June 17, 1985 to May 25, 2017 

My wonderful Son 

Of all the special gifts in life 

How ever great or small 

To have you as my Son 

Was the greatest gift of all 

 

A special time, a special face 

A special Son, I can’t replace 

With an aching heart, I whisper low 

I miss you son and love you so 

 

Love Mom ( Linda) & Dad (John) 

In Memory of Our Sister 

Ellen Dawn (Black) Gilker  

Dec 8,1943—May 5, 2018 

Missing you ……… 

In everything we do! 

 

  Loved and definitely not forgotten  

Your Siblings 

   

                        Mullins 

In  loving memory of our son  Jason, 

who passed away May 22, 2006.    

 

Just as he was 
He will always stay 

Loved an remembered every day 
His loving smile, his gentle face 

No one can fill your vacant place 
 

 

Sadly missed and forever in our hearts  by 

 Mom, Dad and son Brian .   
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 I wish to thank the many people who have been instrumental in getting me back home 

again after a very persistent lung infection. Thanks to Emergency Doctors, Nurses, L.P.Ns,  

Porters and Volunteers for your excellent care on my visits to the D.E.C.H.  I don’t remember 

all of your names but I do remember your kindness and care.  

 Thank you to  Dr Lambropoulos, Nurses and L.P.N.s and Students from 4SE for your care 

during my stay with you. Your kindness will always be remembered. To Shirley from  

housekeeping (cell phone rescuer extraordinaire) bless your heart and ball peen hammer. 

Student Megan for the comb, nothing worse than Einstein hair all day long, thank you.  

To the Ladies of the U.C.W Boiestown for the prayer shawl, it was very thoughtful of you, 

thank you. Thanks to Kevin from the Baptist chaplaincy for the fellowship.   

 Thank you to Dr. Digby and Dr. Robertson, Nurses and LPN’s from 3SE for your care 

during my stay with you. Thank you to the wonderful people from Pulmonary, you were a 

fount of good information. Thank you to Food Service and Housekeeping for your service. It 

was greatly appreciated. Thanks to two of the best roommates, David  and Wellington, really 

great guys, all the best for speedy recoveries. 

 Thank you to Susan from the great Canadian dollar store for calling for help for me. 

Thank you to Vicky and Kevin from  Ambulance N.B for gathering me in Doaktown, getting my 

breathing under control and taking me to the Emergency Room. 

  Thanks also to  my brother Phil and my nephew Kevin for the visits and transportation 

to and from the hospital, I owe you big time. Thank you everyone for all the visits, snacks, 

gifts and cards they really made the time pass quickly. Thanks to everyone who bought me 

water. Thanks to my brother Irvine for keeping an eye on my dog Spike while I was away and 

to everyone who checked in on him, Thank You.  

 

 Most of all thank the Lord for being true to His word and always being with me. 
 

                                                   Thank you all,              

       God bless, Tom Munn 
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UPPER MIRAMICHI COMMUNITY LIBRARY 
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Blue River  

Massage Therapy 

Julie Doiron, R.M.T 

3498 Route 625, Boiestown, NB 

 

Why is Massage good for you? 

-Relieves stress, sleep better, help  

depression, help headache 

-Relieves sore muscles, tension and joint pain 

-Promotes relaxation, improves circulation 

and much more. 

PLEASE CALL (506)238-3385  

TO BOOK AN APPOINTMENT! 

 

 

 

 

Owned & Operated By 

Rick Bruce 

385 Taxis River Road 

 

Income Tax Preparation  

HST Returns 

EFILE Service 

Bookkeeping/Payroll 

 

For fast, friendly service 
and reasonable rates, 

give us a call 
 

369-7154 

365-0588 
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